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VISIT TO WELBECK
 

If you would like to visit the school, we will be having visits on:
Wednesday 27th March at 4pm
Thursday 28th March at 2pm

Monday 15th April at 4pm

Tuesday 16th April at 4pm

I have put a link to the school website below where you will be able to look at our lovely school. 

 

www.welbeck.nottingham.sch.uk
 

 

Many thanks

 

Tracy Doolan,

School Business Manager

